

John M Wilson

Email: fyi-request-3222-23848707@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Wilson

We received the transfer of your request from the Ministry of Health on 28 October 2015 requesting information under the Official Information Act 1982, regarding car parking at Wairarapa District Health Board.

Request:

- 1. Do you obtain any revenue directly or indirectly from car parking charges?
- 2. When did you begin receiving any such revenue?
- 3. The amount of money received each year in car parking charges?
- 4. If charges are just levied against members of the public and/or if staff are expected to pay too?
- 5. If there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at the site?

Response:

Wairarapa DHB does not charge for parking for any visitors or staff.

Yours sincerely

Adrivisbister

Chief Executive

Wairarapa District Health Board